Mrs. Mayor and Lebanon City Council, N M M

The organizers of the annual Victorian Holiday celebration would like to request permission to
use both city parking jots on St Louis Street from 3pm until 11 pm November 18 and 10 to
midnight on November 20th, These areas will be used to build stages, entertainment, and for

vendors.

Thank you,

The Victorian Holiday Pianning Committee @‘\ (yv\
{



